
 

 

            August 2019 
 

Fernando’s Youth Badminton Academy 
68 Golden Springs Drive 
Brampton, ON L7A 4N6 
 
Dear Coach Fernando, 
 
I would like to thank you for running your badminton academy in our city since 2005.  
You have a wealth of experience with playing and coaching for more than 50 years.  I 
appreciate your dedication and passion for getting youth involved in this sport.  It is so 
important for our children to live active and healthy lives.   
 
Your academy specializes in coaching and training Basic, Intermediate and Advanced 
level players.  I encourage those residents interested in badminton to give you a call.   
 
Once again, thank you for helping to make Brampton a great place to live, work and 
raise a family.  Best wishes for continued success this upcoming season.  I look forward 
to celebrating your 15th Anniversary. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

Patrick Brown 
Mayor 


